
 Need  to  expedite  completion  of  railway  projects  in  Nizamabad  Parliamentary
Constituency and reinstatement of Nizamabad-bound discontinued trains-laid 

 SHRI ARVIND DHARMAPURI (NIZAMABAD): I would like to bring in to the notice
of the Government a matter of urgent public  importance related to the railway
infra  projects  in  the  Nizamabad  Parliamentary  Constituency,  concerning  their
stagnation and delay. Railways have constituted the central point of the economic
lifeline of Nizamabad, with many people travelling to Mumbai,  Surat,  and other
neighboring regions in search of employment opportunities and better sources of
Livelihood. The time-bound completion of railway projects is necessary to facilitate
ease and comfort of travel. One such request relates to reinstating and increasing
the frequency of  Train  Number  07195/96,  which  travels  from Kazipet  to  Dadar
Central  Mumbai  via  Peddapalli  and  Nizamabad.  Currently,  it  runs  as  a  weekly
service, and I request that it be increased to thrice weekly and converted into a
regular train rather than a special one. Owing to the special trains being started for
darshan  of  Ayodhya  Dham,  trains  like  Kazipet  to  Dadar  had  been  stopped.
Secondly, while a total of 6 ROBs (Railway Over Bridges) have been sanctioned for
my constituency yet as of today only one ROB has been made operational.  The
delays  caused  by  the  State  Government,  along  with  the  subsequent  lack  of
seriousness  and  professionalism  by  the  concerned  contractors,  have  had  a
detrimental impact on the daily commute of thousands of people in Nizamabad.
Hence,  I  request  the  Hon?ble  Minister  of  Railways  to  kindly  expedite  these
developmental works, along with the reinstatement of the trains, in order to fulfill
our Government?s vision of ease of living.   


